
Summer Crisis Program Begins 
July 1st-September 30th 

Ross County Community Action is now scheduling appointments to assist 
individuals with their energy bills. The Home Energy Assistance, Summer Crisis 

Program, provides a one-time benefit to eligible Ohioans with cooling assistance 
during the summer months. 



The Summer Crisis Program can provide assistance with electric utility bills, central 

air conditioning repairs, and air conditioning unit and/or fans. 



Households at or below 175% of the federal poverty level that also meet one of the 
following requirements: 



A household member who is either 60 years of age and older, OR

A household member has a certified medical condition, OR
The household has a disconnection notice, has been shut off, or a new electric 

service is being established may be eligible for assistance. 



To schedule an appointment, please visit 
our website or call our appointment line 

directly at 740-536-1199

Last 30 days 
household 
income for 

anyone in the 
home

Copy of your 
most recent 
energy bill

All household 
members Date 

of birth and 
Social Security 

Numbers

Proof of 
citizenship for 
everyone in the 

home

What you need to bring to your appointment*:

*Additional information 
may be required

For more information, please call  740.702.7222 or visit rossccac.org


